From: Amy Zampardo <azampardo.fergu08@insuremail.net>
Date: March 20, 2020 at 10:48:59 AM PDT

To: info@blessedlimo.net

Subject: Quote from NICO

Reply-To: <azampardo.fergu08 @insuremail.net>

Good morning,

We just received the following reply from the underwriter regarding the requested NICO quote:
“Thanks for the submission! We would only be able to reconsider the declination if the applicant is put
back into service by the DOT. Creating a new entity wouldn’t alleviate the concerns with their current
Out of Service Order under Blessed Limousine Inc. “

Please let us know when you get reinstated from the DOT and we will resubmit for a quote.

Best regards,

Amy Zampardo

Ferguson & Associates, Inc.

800-843-2430

Fax 360-297-4882
azampardo.fergu08@insuremail.net






